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Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 1:29 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: Fwd: Hearing Notice 2803 N 35th St
Attachments: image001.jpg

Can you add the acknowledgment of receipt to the ebook for the 6th? 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: big D <dameen749@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 12:16:32 PM 
To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: Hearing Notice 2803 N 35th St  
  
Thanks  
 
On Thu, Aug 31, 2023, 10:57 AM Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Salem, 

  

Attached is an updated police report for your License Committee Hearing on September 6.  Please confim 
recipt. 

  

Jim Cooney 

License Division Manager 

City Clerk-License Division 

200 E Wells St #105 

414-286-2238 

www.milwaukee.gov/license 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the  
link points to the correct file and location.
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


